
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 11, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 661 
Re: Canada Border Services Agency Requirements - Effective May 
16,2005 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective May 16, 2005, the Canada Border Services Agency (CBSA) is 
implementing changes to the Reporting of Exported Goods Regulations 
effecting all rail shipments from (1) Canada to Mexico; and (2) Canada to US 
Ocean ports for export overseas. Under the new regulations the exporter must 
include in their rail billing the proof of report number assigned by CBSA for the 
shipment. 
 
The CN has implemented waybill edits to require Export Declaration per the 
specifications above.  
 
Please contact CBSA directly for complete information of the new regulations 
and related Customs D memorandum at www.cbsa-asfc.gc.ca or call 1-800-
461-9999 (English) or 1-800-959-2036 (French). 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is fully capable of receiving and transmitting all of the required 
information in your EDI 404 billing and has instituted edit checks to ensure 
these requirements are fully met.  Accordingly, incomplete billing will be 
suspended pending receipt of the required information.  This may result in 
unnecessary delays for drivers delivering to origin ramps. 
 
To facilitate timely processing of your billing please ensure that your EDI 404 
contains all of the required information.  
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